
Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 30th September 2020 

 READER OF THE WEEK 
For children who consistently read at home. 

 

Reception = Adjan Khadim 

Class 1 = Luis Taylor 

Class 2 =  Marshal Goldie 
Class 3 =  Willow Thresher 
Class 4 = Edward Wilkinson 
Class 5 = Sasha Scaife 
Class 6 =  Reuben Roberts  

Homework Expectations 

From next week teachers will set all home-

work on Google Classroom. 

Please ensure your child is 

signed up and can access 

this work. 

Bunnies =   Violet Taylor  
Owls =  Frank Shiels 
Reception =  Renny Harper-Wilkinson 
Class 1 =   Jasper Duxbury 
Class 2 =   Harvey Thomas 
Class 3 =  Jacob Bingham 
Class 4 =   Leon Gengler 
Class 5 =     Aiden Ashley-Laycock 
Class 6 =     Maisie Roache 

Year 6 Parents—Please ensure that you have ap-

plied for your child’s Secondary School place online 

at; 

www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/

education-and-learning/schools/

admissions 

This needs to be done by the 31st       

October. Late places are given after    

applications that are completed on time.  

 

TODMORDEN HIGH SCHOOL are 

holding a virtual open evening so children 

and their parents can get a feel of the school. 

 
 
 

For showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust or Honesty 
 

Bunnies =  Jonah Calvert 
Owls =   Dotty Pogson 
Reception =  Poppie Pickering 
Class 1 =    Kaya Montague 
Class 2 =   Chloe Houghton 
Class 3 =  Marni Cunningham 
Class 4 =   Holly Grice 
Class 5 =    Harvey Adams 
Class 6 =   Matilda Campbell 

Uniform 

We have a few bits of school uniform left in 

stock in school. Shortly, we will no longer 

stock our uniform and it will be sold through 

‘The Uniform Shop’ in Halifax. If you need 

any last bits please contact Tammy in our 

office. 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Stars of  the 

Week 

COVID-19 Update 

If your child is self isolating because they or 

a family member is waiting for or has had a 

Covid test please ensure that you inform 

school. If this test is negative please ring or email us 

with the results before your child returns to school. If 

the test comes back positive please let us know. If the 

child is well (not poorly) we can provide home learning, 

through Google Classroom, for the period that they are 

off school. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Educating children for  

175 years 
 

1845 to 2020 

From next week children will be getting changed for PE. 

Please can all parents of children from Yr 1 to Yr 6 ensure 

that children have a full PE in school that includes their 

house T-Shirt, black shorts and pumps or trainers in a house 

coloured pumped bag.  Larger sizes can be 

bought on our school Gateway App. We will 

issue all Reception with their new bag, their 

House coloured T-shirt and Black shorts. We 

ask that parents provide a pair of black pumps. 

We raised an amazing  

£238.09  
for MacMillan. Thank 

you so much for supporting this great 

cause. 
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